Board of Management
24th October 2017
Agreed Report
1. The Board of Management wishes to pay tribute to the four members of staff who have retired and to wish them well in their retirement
2. A letter from Bishop Kelly inviting school to participate in the World meeting of families Diocesan Launch. This begins with a Celebration of Families on Sunday 12th November.
3. Forbairt Project will be undertaken in the school during the school year.
4. School Completion Project: New referral system is being piloted in the Sligo area.
5. Junior and Leaving Certificate results from 2016 which were compared to national norms were given to all members of the Board for examination.  Comparison to national norms was difficult due to the relatively small number of students taking Leaving Certificate level.
6. The financial report on the budget for 2017-2018 was distributed to all present for scrutiny.  
7. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Principal gave a detailed account of all the curricular, extracurricular and co-curricular events since the last meeting was given to the Board.  
8. Next meeting of the Board of Management is on Thursday 14th December 2017.

